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February 20, 1959

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. therokee
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Your letter was received today and the contents therein noted.

This is to confirm the program and commercials as you outlined
in our broadcasting for February 15th are correct.

It is amazing that a 250 watt signal can be picked up periodically
across the country as it has been, and we are always interested
in hearing these reports.

If there is any additional information needed, please get back to me.

Yours truly,
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~J.[ Richards
‘5tation Manager
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